
   
 

EMAIL Sent 1st April 2020 

 

The Risk Assessments have been updated and cover the activities of Bembridge Parish Council 
including Coronavirus.  
 
We ask for your approval for these Risk Assessments (attached): 
Parish Council Offices 
Lengthsmens’ Hut 
Public Areas including Play Areas 
Public Toilets 
Parish Lengthsmen Work Activities  
Public Buildings – Outside Areas 
Church Yards, Cemeteries, Memorial Grounds 
Members of the Public and Visitors 
Coronavirus  
 
Responses  6 including Chairman  Agreed 6   
Agreed Risk Assessments approved  
 
 

 
 

All decisions via email will be ratified at the next Council Meeting. 

 


